We have some exciting news! On Monday 15th September we will be opening our first OPAL PLAY zone, the Creative Zone. The children will have access to colouring and drawing equipment and large building blocks. If you have any colouring or activity books at home (pens and pencils as well)  that you can spare, we would be very grateful if they could be donated. There is a donation station by the front entrance of the school. Other donations are welcome too! We will be looking for dressing up clothes and musical instruments in a few weeks for the Creative Zone. Any items for donation are welcome all year round, we will always be needing to replenish our stock. Many thanks in advance!
Please see attached information regarding a Buckinghamshire Council organised event surrounding managing anxiety.
Following the success of last year's Macmillan coffee morning, we will be holding a joint fundraiser selling teas, coffees and cakes over at St. Edward's on Friday 26th September. Children are invited to wear green to mark the day. Please put the date in your diary and more information will follow.
 
	Year
	Date
	Event

	Whole school
	Thursday 18th September
	Meet the Teacher/Curriculum Evening
18.00 & 18.30 for all year groups

	 
	Friday 19th September
	New Term Mass

	 
	 
	 Street Dance – please see ParentMail for details on how to book

	Year 3
	Thursday 18th September
	3E Forest School

	 
	Friday 19th September
	3S Forest School

	 
	 
	 

	Year 5
	Tuesday 16th September
	Swimming

	 
	Thursday 18th September
	Young Voices Choir

	 
	 
	 

	Year 6
	Thursday 18th September
	Young Voices Choir
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